Nashua Cemetery Association Annual Report - 2021

Trustees:
Mary Beth Restivo (Chair), Kevin Murray (Treasurer), Tom Harrris, Moe Daniels, Sharon
Machado

Due to COVID restrictions the Trustees have not met in person.

Trustees continue to contract with Veterans Mowing for regular maintenance of the
grounds including the fall and spring cleanups.

Flags were placed on veterans’ graves in November. Given the continued COVID-19
precautions, a smaller group will be doing the same for Memorial Day.

There was an incident where the Whitney Street gate lock was broken. Mary Beth
called Nashua PD and submitted an incident report.

Several members have reached out to submit pre-burial/pre-scattering paperwork.
The church held a couple of events within the cemetery grounds: an Eastern Egg Hunt
and a UU History Walk.

Mary Beth has informed the Trustees and Rev Allison that she will not be continuing on
the board next year. The Nominating Committee will be submitting a replacement
during the Annual Meeting.

A Treasurer’s Report thru the end of May will be submitted before the Annual Meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Beth Restivo, Chair
Nashua Cemetery Association



